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Newsletter No 5 2023-2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back to the new half term, which is quite a short one. 

Learning 
Please look at the noticeboards for more details on what each class is learning. 

Staff Updates 
We would like to congratulate Miss Pratt on her pregnancy. 
We are currently recruiting for Maternity cover roles, so please do let any family or friends who have an 
Early Years L2 or L3 qualification know – applications must be made via the website MyNewTerm. 

No Nut’s in nursery 
Can you please ensure no nuts or products with nuts in, i.e. nutella spread, are brought into 
nursery aswe have children with allergies.  

Absences 
A polite reminder that all absences need to be reported to the office via Email or a phone call – we are 
no longer using Parentmail. 

Buggie 
If you leave buggies/trikes at nursery during the day, please make sure these do not block any 
doorways – these are emergency exits and must be clear at all times. 

Clothing 
Could you please remember to name all items coming into Nursery, including clothes, jackets, hats, 
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sunglasses.  
If you have any unwanted clothes aged 3-4 or 4-5 we would be grateful to receive them, in particular we 
have no spare socks in Nursery. Can you please ensure you send a pair of spare socks in with your 
children. 
Can we please also politely request that if your child is sent home in nursery clothes, that these are 
returned to us.  

Larder 
If you find you are struggling for food, please remember we have a small larder of food in the nursery, 
which anyone is welcome to use. It is located by the library. 

Car Park 
Please do not walk through the car park gates, as this is not safe with vehicles coming through at 
different times. 
Please also note that you are not allowed to park in either our car park or Beecroft’s. Please park on the 
road, or where possible, walk to school. 

Key Dates 
World Book Day – Thursday 7th March – parents are encouraged to come and read with their children; 

Term Dates 
Last day of this half term is Friday 29th March to 15th April – pupils return on Tuesday 16th April. 

 


